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Writing in Year 6 
The children in Year 6 are really 
excited to start their next writing 
unit based on the short animation 
film ‘Alma’. I can’t wait to see all 
the fantastic writing the children 
will produce over the coming 
weeks!

A warm welcome back!
I’d like to start by wishing everyone a very warm 
welcome back and a happy new year! I hope you 
all enjoyed a restful Christmas break. We are all 
excited about all the fabulous learning that is yet 
to come in the new year!  

A cold start to 2025!
The weather turned wintery and cold in our 
first week with all the snow and then later all 
the ice that formed in our area. I would like to 
thank everyone for their support with the 
slightly late openings in the first part of the 
week. This allowed all staff and families to 
make it into school safely. The children have 
shown real determination in all their learning 
and shown fantastic behaviour throughout 
each and every day.

Class news
Class news for this new spring half-term is now available for you 
to read on the website. Please check this for all the exciting 
learning coming up in each class as well as key dates. If you are 
unsure of any particular date or an event taking place in school 
then please don’t hesitate to contact a member of our school 
office team. 

Census Day
A reminder to everyone that Census Day is on Thursday 16th

January. There will be a special Census Day lunch menu 
which will be sent to parents and carers. We encourage as 
many children as possible to enjoy the fantastic hot dinners 
on offer on that day.


